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Narrative:Narrative:

On 02/06/23, Ohio Bureau of Criminal Investigation (BCI) Special Agent (SA) Jason Snyder
(Snyder) received a call from SA Michael Schiele (Schiele) (614-206-3130), concerning an
Officer Involved Critical Incident (OICI) in LaRue, Ohio on 12/20/22.

SA Schiele advised a letter from BCI was requested to fully close out their case concerning the
closing/delay of their trains during the OICI in reference to Travis Hellinger (Hellinger). SA
Snyder wrote the letter and sent it to SA Schiele (see letter to CSX for further details).
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